

September 15, 2020

Dear Hon. Ralph Massulo, MD:

The Midwives Association of Florida is pleased to inform you that the Association has endorsed your candidacy for election in the November 2020 general election. We take this action based upon your legislative record, your interest in health care issues, and trust that in the future you will continue to be open to discussions about our Association issues.

Florida Licensed Midwives provide prenatal and postpartum care and community birth services to low-risk families. To safeguard the health of Florida families, we are regulated by the Florida Department of Health through our licensing law F.S. 467 and rule 64B24, F.A.C. and review and accountability processes.

The Association will inform its members of this action and urge them to share this information with your district constituents. We look forward to seeing you in November and working together on areas of mutual interests that benefit the Florida families we both serve.

Sincerely.

Audrey Luck, LM

President, Midwives Association of Florida

3259 Huntington Place Dr

Sarasota, Florida, 34237

For more information contact

Louis Rotundo, Principal, Louis Rotundo and Associates at lcr5002@aol.com Ron Watson, President, Watson Strategies at watson.strategies@comcast.net